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December 3, 2020

Mr. Tobin Rockley

Rockley Family Foundation
PO Box 260818

Lakewood, CO 80226-0818

Dear Tobin,

On behalf of my colleagues and our talented students, thank you for the
Rockwell Family Foundation’s generous donation of the 21 pianos listed
below for UMKC Conservatory’s use during the 2019-2020 academic year.
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Thank you also for providing delivery, technical support, and a cash donation
of $1000. We are deeply grateful for advocates like you who believe the arts
are a worthy investment.

Your support enhances our ability to educate the next generation of artists,
teachers, and scholars. For many of our students, completing their degrees
and preparing to contribute to the arts community would not be possible
without your help.

[ hope you will attend a performance this year (in person or virtually) and
take the opportunity to see your investment at work. Our calendar is online at
conservatory.umkc.edu and is full of concerts, recitals, and special events both
on campus and throughout the community. '

If you have questions regarding your gift or would like more information on
giving to the Conservatory, please contact Director of Major Gifts, Mark
Mattison, at mattisonm@umbkcfoundation.org or 816-235-1247.

Thank you again for your support and best wishes to you, always.
Sincerely,

Diane Helfers Petrella, Dean
UMKC Conservatory

UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI-KANSAS CITY

417 James C. Olson Performing Arts Center | 4949 Cherry St. | Kansas City, MO 64110
o: 816-235-2731 | conservatory.umkc.edu



